
Brunswick School Board 
MINUTES 

Special Meeting on Facilities 
                                                 January 29, 2014 at 6:00 p.m. 

Morrell Meeting Room 
Curtis Memorial Library 

 
 
School Board Members Present: Michele Joyce, Chair; William Thompson, Vice Chair;  

Brenda Clough; Janet Connors; Richard Ellis; Christopher 
McCarthy Corinne Perreault; Joy Prescott;  
Isabella Jorgensen, Student Liaison 

 
School Board Members Absent: James Grant 
 
Staff Members Present: Paul Perzanoski, Superintendent; Gregory Bartlett, Assistant 

Superintendent; Walter Wallace, BJHS Principal; Lisa Cushman, 
BJHS Assistant Principal; Steve Ciembroniewicz, Coffin School 
Principal; Jean Skorapa, HBS Principal; Josh Levy, HBS Assistant 
Principal; Paul Caron, BGT Director; and Andrew Kosak, Coffin 
School Teacher. 

 
Guests: Lyndon Keck, PDT Architects; members of the press; and 

approximately 40-50 community members. 
 
Call to Order/Pledge of Allegiance/Roll Call 

Ms. Joyce called the meeting to order at 6:07p.m., led the Pledge of Allegiance and asked for a roll call.  

 

 Adjustments to the Agenda 

 None 

 

 Old Business (Timeline) 

 Ms. Joyce mentioned the timeline to the public. 

 

 Update:  PDT Architects 

 Comments from Lyndon Keck, PDT Architects: 

• Grades Pre-K-2 New School, approximately 650 students 

• Brought the 4 plans of the new school 

• Brought an additional plan and reviewed the various school plans 

• Site is 10.3 acres at Jordan Acres School 

• Additional 3.5 to 4.0 acres of land may be accessible in the rear of the school site if Town 

agrees to it 

• Brought forward copies of feedback from K-1 Coffin School Teachers and Grade 2 

Harriet Beecher Stowe School Teachers and reviewed the list of comments 
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 Public Participation:  Comments, Question and Answer Session 

 

 Any Action by the Board based on the presented information 

 None 

  
Adjournment  

      By unanimous consent the meeting adjourned at 8:35 p.m. 
        
 
 
 

__________________________ 
       Paul K. Perzanoski, Secretary 
       Brunswick School Board 


